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From Your President

Our plan is to use the Carney Endowment to fund these two initiatives.

Emory at Oxford Trip on March 22, 2022 
Bus Boarding at 9:45 from the Houston Mill House
Returning to Campus by 2:30

Please correspond directly to me if you are interested in attending that March 
22nd event. We would plan to leave from the Houston Mill House at 10:00 re-
turning to campus at 2:30. The Oxford campus has ramps, and available access 
to all buildings.
We would plan to have box lunches for everyone and have a presentation by 
Dr. Joe Moon, the Dean for Students at the Oxford Campus. Personal mobility 
will be taken into consideration knowing the limits of our Club. Also, Emory 
policy is now masks optional inside all buildings so come prepared with a suit-
able mask.

Spring Luncheon on May 10, 2022 from 11:00 until 2:00

Also discussed was the Spring Luncheon. I have secured the date with the 
Druid Hills Golf Club. We will be in the Lullwater Room. Please respond 
directly to me if you are interested in the luncheon. Masks would be optional 
and totally acceptable if that is your wish.

Please also note information about the Achievement Award in this newsletter.



Upcoming Emory University Woman’s Club Events

These two events will be covered by funds from the Carney Endowment!

Attending the 
Oxford Campus Trip
March 22

Dee Zesiger
Cheryl Murphy
Teri Hopkin
Alma Owens			 
Rosalie Cooper
Mary Reed	
Martha Catherwood
Missy Cody
Ginger Smith
Barbara Hund
Carolyn Arakaki
Judy Michna

Attending
Spring Luncheon
Lullwater Room at 
Druid Hills Golf Club

Alma Owens
Barb Froehlich
Teri Hopkin
Rosalie Cooper
Lex Gilbert
Martha Catherwood
Missy Cody
Ginger Smith
Debbie Seligman
Cheryl Murphy
Barbara Hund
Mary Emma McConaughey
Teresa Libbey
Carolyn Arakaki
Judy Michna
Becky Conover



Achievement Award

Sharon Gunn has agreed to shepherd this project again this year. It is customary 
to have 2-3 nominations per nominee. Please respond directly to Sharon with 
your nomination. If the Spring Luncheon does not happen we will present the 
award at our April Meeting.  

The EUWC Achievement Award is given at the Spring Luncheon annually. It is 
usually presented to a member who demonstrates dedication to service to her 
community whether the community is her country, her city, her neighborhood 
or the Emory University Woman’s Club. Please consider nominating a woman 
who you know is especially committed to service. This award will be presented 
at the May Spring Luncheon.

Please send in your nomination before March 21, 2022 to Sharon Gunn and/or 
Rosalie Cooper and please include the reasons you are nominating this 
member.

Thank you for being part of this exciting award season.”

Rosalie Cooper
maxrosallie@gmail.com
Sharon Gunn
sharonmgunn@gmail.com 



Emory University Woman’s Club
2021-2022 Schedule

DATE			  EVENT			   LOCATION/TIME	  	 SPEAKER
	
August 24		  Executive Board Mtg	 HMH	10-12		

Sept 14 or 28	 Fall Welcome		  HMH  10-12

October 		  Tuesday Tastings			 

October 26		  Membership Meeting	 HMH	10-12			  Carolyn Clevenger
October 26		  Past President’s Lunch	 HMH 12:30-2:00

November 16	 Membership Meeting	 HMH	10-12			  Molly Gunn	
December 14	 Holiday Brunch		  HMH	10-12

January 11		  Executive Board Mtg	 HMH	10-12

January 21		  Tuesday Tastings			 

January 25		  Membership Meeting	 HMH	10-12			  Stephanie Frostbaum
					   
February 		  Tuesday Tastings			 

February 22		  Membership Meeting	 HMH	10-12		

March 		  Tuesday Tastings		

March 22		  Membership Meeting 			 

April 			  Tuesday Tastings

April 26		  Membership Meeting	 HMH	10-12			  Tricia Lewis, Graduate 		
									          		  Fellowship Recipient
		
May 10		  Spring Luncheon		  HMH	11-2

May 17 		  Executive Board Mtg	 HMH	10-12

	



Interest Groups

Friday Morning Book Club
The Friday Book club will meet March 25th from 10-12.  The discussion of O Come 
Ye Back to Ireland: Our First Year in County Clare by Nial Williams and Christine 
Breen will be led by Margaret Foust.  For further information, email or call Margaret 
Foust.

Thurs book Club 
Our Book Club will meet on Thursday, March 3, at 1:00 pm by Zoom.
Discussion will focus on Asymmetry, by Lisa Halliday.   Our next meeting will be on 
April 7, hopefully in person!, and we will discuss The Spy and the Traitor by Ben Ma-
cintyre. For further information,  call Joanie Edmondson at 404-325-1432.

Contract Bridge: Contact Missy Cody or Cathy Findlay. 

Tuesday Tastings meets at neighborhood restaurants on the third Tuesday of the 
month. Contact Nicole Mills. On Hiatus for now.

Handwork Group (quilting, knitting, beading, etc.) Contact Barbara Froehlich. On 
hiatus for now.

Field Trips contact Carolyn Arakaki and Jackie Walker.

EUWC is now registered with AmazonSmile. This is an easy way to support the 
club. Just designate “Emory University Woman’s Club” as the charity you wish to 
support. Then .5% of the price of eligible items you purchase at https://smile.ama-
zon.com will flow into our bank account



Officers 2021-2022

President						      Cheryl Murphy
1st Vice Presidents, Membership		  Dee Zesiger, Terry Hurst, Judy Michna
2nd Vice President, Yearbook		  Susan Neel 
3rd Vice President, Newsletter 		  Lex Gilbert
Recording Secretary				    Teri Hopkin
Treasurer						      Barb Froehlich 
Parliamentarian					     Bette Walton

Chairs of Standing Committees

Achievement Award				    Rosalie Cooper, Sharon Gunn
Anniversary Celebration			   TBA
Archives						      Martha Catherwood, Judy Michna, 
							       Carol Penn, Terry Hurst	
Corresponding Secretary			   Teri Hopkin
Egleston Gift Shop				    Kay Nicolaysen
Facebook						      TBA
Fields Trips					     Jackie Walker, Carolyn Arakaki
Finance						      Barb Froehlich, Martha Catherwood, 			 
							       Lex Gilbert, Dee Zesiger, Bette Walton, 		
							       Cheryl Murphy
Graduate Fellowship				    Bette Walton, Barbara Hund
Hostesses						      Missy Cody
Long Range Planning				    Joanie Edmondson, Rosalie Cooper
Membership Communication		  Martha Catherwood
Memorial Library Fund			   Cheryl Murphy, Carol Penn
Oxford Liaison					     Carol Penn
Photography					     Joanie Edmondson, Sharon Gunn
Programs						      EUWC
Publicity						      Lex Gilbert
Scholarships					     Rosalie Cooper, Vanessa Wardi
Share the Care					     Carolyn Arthur
Spring Luncheon				    Ann Marie Factor
Tuesday Tastings				    Nicole Mills
Webmaster					     Susan Neel



Memorial Library Fund

The following beloved members or spouses will be memorialized
 in our annual yearbook:

Janice Benario
Maureen Rollins
Neil Penn
Robert Pollet
William Cody

Emory University Woman’s Club Scholarships

Tricia Lewis: Recipient of the Graduate Fellowship Award

Rollins Scholarship:  Taylor Burey

Emory Arts Scholarship:  Hayden Hubner (Dance)

Corresponding Secretary Request
Do you know of a member who is ill? Injured? In need of a little cheering up? Death 
in a member’s family? Please contact me so that I may correspond with her on be-
half of the membership. Please reach me at thopkin@aol.com or phone or text to 
404-617-5172. 
Thanks! Teri Hopkin

Need to host an EUWC interest group meeting?
Need to host a zoom meeting for one of our interest groups? Please contact Cheryl 
Murphy and we can set up a zoom meeting using our EUWC account.



EUWC Membership Form 2021– 2022

Name                                                                                                                                                                                         

Address, including PO  Box                                                                                                                                       

Telephone                                                                            

Email                                                                             

Spouse’s Name (if any)                                              

Want to be listed in the yearbook?  Yes              No           

Emory Community Affiliation (if any)                                                                                                                                  

If you are a new member, may we list your address and phone number in the newsletter? 
Yes                 No          

Please complete form and send with your check made out to EUWC for Please complete for and 
send with your check made out to EUWC for $30.00 to Barbara Froehlich, 1134 Vistavia Cir, 
Decatur Ga 30033




